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ISLE OF WIGHT 
Year 5/6 Residential 

PICTURE CD’S 
CD’s are available from Miss 
Gregory at a cost of £3 per 

CD.   

CLASS ASSEMBLY 

 

Year 5 assembly:  Friday 10 July 2015 

   @ 9.15am 

 

PARENTS/CARERS WELCOME 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Tuesday 14th July 2015:  

Raft Building Session Year 6 @  

Stanborough Lakes 

 

 Friday 17th July 2015:  

End of Term @ 1.30pm 

 

Thursday 3rd September 2015 

Children from years 1-6 return to school 

SPORTS DAY—KS1 

TUESDAY 14TH JULY 2015 

Just a reminder that Sports Day 

for KS1 will take place on  

Tuesday 14th July, followed by a  

picnic.   

 

We look  

forward to  

seeing you 

all there 
 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

Lost Property is overflowing. Please 

come and have a look before  

everything is put into the recycle bin.   

 

There are dresses, trousers, shorts, 

coats, etc. 

 



 

   

 DINNER MONEY 

Please ensure that all dinner money accounts are cleared by tomorrow 

(Friday 10th July) 

(including any payments for dinners to be taken next week). 

 

Any amounts that remain outstanding are sent to Herts County Council 

where they will raise an invoice which will be referred to their Legal  

Department for collection.   

SPRING HOUSE MEDICAL CENTRE 
 

From 1st July, Spring House Medical Centre will only be able to treat 
patients who are registered with that practice. 

 
Adults and children of all ages with minor illnesses and injuries can go 

to the Urgent Care Centre at the New QE2 Hospital.  It is open 24 
hours a day every day of the year www.newqeii.info 

 
You can call NHS 111 at any time of the day or night for urgent health 
advice.  Calls are free and NHS 111 advisors will find the best service 

for your needs.  

From September 2015 there will be a new Attendance Policy which  

Creswick School will be following.  This is based on Herts County Council 

policy.  You can view a copy of this Policy on our website.  If you have any 

queries or questions please contact Kelly Holder, School Business Manager.  

 
CLUBS FOR THE AUTUMN TERM 2015 

 

Clubs for the Autumn term will be arranged during the first couple of weeks back  
after the Summer Holidays.  We shall again be running gymnastics club, football 

club, cheerleading/street dance, etc.  Our before school club and after school clubs 
will continue to run in the Studio.  


